LOCUST VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS
LOCUST VALLEY, NEW YORK 11560

516 — 676**-056**0

June 6, 2003

Mr. Raymond B. McQuillan Corporate Electrical Technologies, Inc. 2719 Grand Avenue Bellmore, New York 11710

Dear Mr. McQuillan:

On behalf of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Locust Valley Fire District, please accept our sincere thanks for your exemplary work in completing the electrical and fire alarm portions of the contract for the addition and renovation of our facility at 228 Buckram Road, Locust Valley.

Your attention to detail, timely coordination with the other prime contractors, strict adherence to the project's scope of work and schedule, and the professionalism shown by your office and field staff helped make this challenging job a successful project.

We are proud of our new facility and we thank you for your contribution in making our dream a reality.

Sincerely,

Ralph Longo, Jr.

Relph Lusch.

Commissioner